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UPCOMING EVENTS: 

- Pot-Luck Dinner: Our June Pot-luck Dinner (the last of our fraternal year) will be a sit 
down affair with a catered meal (as we had last June), featuring roast beef and baked salmon. 
It will be held at the Parish Centre on Saturday, June 9th, with a social at 6:00 and dinner at 
7:00.  It will also be our awards night. Set-up will be at 1:00 pm on Saturday, June 9th. As 
usual this is open to Knights and Friends. The price will be $25.00 per person. Tickets can be 
purchased from Bruce McLean (604-939-5793), Stan March (604-421-1540), John Todd (604-
939-3631) 

- Pancake Breakfast: Our Pancake Breakfast will be on Sunday, June 3rd, after the 8:30 
and 10:00 Masses. Set-up will be at 7:30 am Sunday morning.  

-  Our Regular Monthly Meeting: Will be on Tuesday, June 12th, at 8:00 PM, after Rosary 
for the Sick and Mass.   

 

CATCHING UP: 

Grand Knight’s Report: 
Hello Brother Knights, 

Thanks are in order to those that thought up the idea of celebrating Brother Pat Cassidy’s 90
th
 

birthday at our monthly Pot-luck dinner, then set-up and decorated the hall, organized the prizes,   

gift certificates and cake, then proceeded to have a great time. Brother Pat was piped in by Brother 

Bob Murphie and was in fine form all evening. If only I will be that spry at his age. I know I will 

never be that good looking. Thanks also to those that helped out with the pancake breakfast and to 

Brother John Todd and Brother Pat Krump for looking after the Free-throw challenge. 

Unfortunately holding it at our pancake breakfast and not on a school day just doesn’t work. Oh 

well, back to the drawing board. Also thanks to those members who attended the annual March for 

Life in Victoria. It was another sunny day with a great turnout especially by young people. Their 

energy and enthusiasm defiantly is a boost for the Prolife movement. 

Coming up as noted above, we will hold our year end pot-luck dinner on June 9
th
. This year we will 

try to duplicate the great event we had last year by having a sit-down catered meal. This should be 

a great evening with good food, friendly people and a chance to recognize some who have 

contributed to the success of our council in the last year. Don’t miss out on this fun time. Our 

annual chicken sale is coming up so keep us in mind as bbq season arrives. New Westminster 

Council 1283 will once again have a float in the May Hyack Parade on May 26th. They are inviting 

local councils join them in the parade and will be inviting all to a light lunch afterwards. It will be 

a great opportunity to show our colors. We have a letter on our website with all the information. 

I hope the shock of having this newsletter coming out this early is not too great.   

      
. 

Vivat Jesus - Gary Jeannotte GK 
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     Birthdays in June:              
                             Emilio Aviani, Zvonko Basic, Bill Blair, Joe Bogdanich,   
                             Chad Ciavarro, Shawn Cody, Michael Copps,   
                             Brian Power, & Tony Viani. 
 
 

     Family of the month:  
                         June: Pat and Bev Welsh.   
 

 

 

Calendar of Events: 
• June 3rd – Pancake Breakfast after 8:30 & 10:00 Masses. Set-up at 7:00 am May 6th. 

• June 9th – Pot-luck Dinner. A sit down catered affair that includes our awards night. Social at 
6:00 and dinner starts at 7:00.  

• June 12th – Regular monthly meeting at 8:00 pm after Rosary for the Sick and Mass. 

• June 16th – Alter boys outing.  

• June 17th – Chicken sales close with pick up on Friday, June 22nd in School parking lot. 
 
Field Agents Report: 
Do you want your RRSPs to develop Financial Security with Strong Catholic Values? 
Call me at (778) 837-2317 or 1-877-532-KOFC (5632) for any RRSP, Annuity, and Life or Long Term Care 
(LTC) questions. 
Fraternally Yours in the Christ, 
Jose P. Cabalu, FIC - Field Agent 
Jose.Cabalu@KOFC.OR 

                                                                                                                                                                                      
                           
REMEMBER TO KEEP IN YOUR PRAYERS:  

                                                   

Kay Blair; Al Boire; Dr. Walter & Jean Kazun; Terry Duggan;  Simone 

Fraser, Mary Glavin; Leo Gaucher; Herman Haffner; Bill Kathrein; Stan & 

Carol March ; Wayne Marshall; Tom, Pat, Jamie & Paul McCloskey; Mary 

Klikach; Kenneth Klikach; Lucy Luterbach; Peggy MacDonald; Gordon 

Zelko; Pat Welsh; Anne Whittey; Brian Ennis’s Brother Tony; Fathers 

Basil Foote, Stan Frytek, Joseph Thoai Le, and Bill Somerville. 

 

 MARY, HEALTH OF THE SICK; PRAY FOR US 

 

 
              

 


